
Maryland General Assembly

Re Bill 1171

This legislation will harm young children and women in particular by eliminating legal protection from
abuse and sexual exploitation. Please do not pass this bill as it will cause great harm and suffering. It 
goes against the innate human tendency for protection of self and of others from harmful and dangerous
activities. Please consider in your heart of hearts what this legislation will allow and ask yourselves if 
what it will allow would be acceptable to happen to one of your children.

Please defeat this bill for the good of our country.  Thank you.

Andrew Oven


